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OFFICIALS' NEWSLETTER 

Greetings from the Chair 

By: Dana Covington 

Last newsletter, I shared with you the accomplishments of the NOC over the past four years. Now, I 

would like to share our goals that we developed from the winter championship meet surveys. We 

have 12 members on the NOC, four of whom are athlete members. Each NOC member has 

responsibilities and a working group: 

Curtis Myers (Missouri Valley) is the LSC Liaison, Jason Johnson (North Texas) works on education 

for officials, Jack Swanson (Minnesota) integrates with officials testing and athlete projects. Trish 
Martin (North Carolina) oversees our National Evaluation and Mentoring program, Marianne 

Walling (Indiana) is our OTS, OQM and National Certification guru. Anne Lawley (Colorado) 

manages our communications and Mike Murphy (Pacific Northwest) is our Open Water champion. 

Our four athletes are: Colin Gibson, Hannah Cousins, Harper Freeman and Dylan Nelson. 

Each working group has developed goals for their working group: 

Curtis plans to increase communications with the LSC OCs and develop an LSC OCs handbook. He 














